
NHS
Grampian

56689

qram.mqpq@nhs.scot

Dear Colleagues

This guidance is currently under review by the author.

Yours sincerely

NHS Grampian, NHS Orkney and NHS Shetland staff policy for requesting non-formulary 
licensed medicines for licensed indications (including Peer Approved Clinical System 
(PACS) Tier One and Tier Two, Version 1

This document has been risk assessed by the author and deemed appropriate to be used 
during this review period. A copy of the risk assessment can be provided on request.

If you have any queries regarding this, please do not hesitate to contact the Medicines 
Guidelines and Policy Group (MGPG) email at qram.mqpq@nhs.scot
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Lesley Coyle
Chair of MGPG, NHSG

Medicines Management Team
Pharmacy and Medicines Directorate
Westholme
Woodend Hospital
Queens Road
Aberdeen
AB15 6LS
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